
Dear Pastor and Church Family,

 God has given me the opportunity to visit the United Kingdom twice in the last 
two years. I have seen God’s hand guiding  us as He continues to connect me with 
brothers and sisters in Christ in the UK. There are still many steps we must take before 
we become missionaries and arrive in the UK. We want to be as prepared as possible to 
help us battle culture-shock and prepare our children for life in the UK. 

My wife and I will be going to the UK the last two weeks in May of this year. The main 
goal of this trip is to allow Candace to see England, catch a greater burden for the people, 
and be better prepared to bring our children for a trip soon. We will visit London, Oxford, 
Brighton, York, and Gainsborough. We still believe the Lord is directing us to serve in 
the northern region of England, where there is a dearth of Bible-believing churches. 
We want to continue building relationships and meeting partners in the Gospel; to seek 
God’s further direction for a specific location; and to gather information about that place 
to bring my family there to live one day.  

We are looking for those who believe in the Great Commission and in Candace and me. 
Will you take a moment and pray for us right now? Will you ask God for His protection 
on me and my family? Will you pray God will supply us with the funds needed for this 
trip? Will you ask God if He could use you to help us?

If you would like to financially help us for this trip, you may give online on our missions 
agency’s website wwntbm.com/give. We will hold any funds that are not used for this 
trip in an account with World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions to be used for 
future trips.

Sincerely,
Christopher and Candace Beane
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